
 

The Stratford Housing Authority has developed its 2025 Agency Plan in compliance 

with the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998. A copy of the changes 

will be available for review at www.stratfordha.org under the Current Events tab.                     

Please contact Lorraine Pascarelli at lpascarelli@stratfordha.org or #203-375-4483    

x. 1112 with any questions regarding access. The Authority’s hours are 8:30 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. A public hearing will be held on September 26, 

2024, at 4:00 p.m. via zoom. Dial-in information will be provided on our website one 

week prior to the public hearing.     
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